
 

 

Practice Facility Watch 
 

 

 

We have now had the Synlawn synthetic material at The Harvest 

practice facility since 2017 and haven’t experienced the following 

until this season. Since the beginning of the golf season in 

March, we have had 8 hitting mats vandalized with a knife or 

similar cutting device. These occurrences appear to be later in 

the day or at a time when the practice facility may be less busy. 

We respectfully ask for your cooperation in informing the Golf 

Shop without delay should you ever notice anyone damaging or 

abusing the Synlawn synthetic turf.  

 

The Synlawn material factory is located in Atlanta, Georgia and 

is serviced locally by Synlawn Okanagan. Each mat costs 



$750.00 to replace and may take up to 6 weeks to receive 

replacement mat. After already replacing 4 mats thus far, 4 more 

mats have been severely damaged in recent days. This will now 

take weeks to replace, diminishing the environment and your 

enjoyment in the process. 

 

Thank you very much in advance for your cooperation on this 

most unusual and unfortunate ongoing situation. If you ever wish 

to discuss, please do not hesitate to contact me at any time of 

your convenience or stop by my office located in the Golf Shop. 

 

Enjoy your Weekend! 

 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Gilles Dufort 

 

General Manager / Executive Professional 

 

The Harvest Golf Club 

 

 

 


